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Dear Client: 

We have been continuing to work actively on updating our electronic funds 
transfer (EFT) platform since our last communication. In the meantime, we 
are pleased to present some of the enhancements you will have access to 
when you transition to the new LBC e-FlexTM platform. 

A Positive Change for Users 

In addition to offering you a modern interface, as well as more intuitive and 
user-friendly navigation, the new platform will feature various enhanced 
functionalities, including the following: 

1. Unique access to all your different entities – We have excellent
news for our clients holding numerous entities. Your unique LBC e-
Flex logon will allow you to access all your entities from a dropdown 
menu. 

2. Two limits instead of one – Every User and Administrator will
have two distinct limits within LBC e-Flex — one transaction 
approval limit and one transaction creation limit. This additional 
feature allows you more control over your Users and Administrators, 
making access to your LBC e-Flex account even more secure! 

3. Possibility of having several issuer codes – You will be able to
have numerous issuer codes with LBC e-Flex, depending on the 
bank account you wish to use and the type of transaction (debit or 
credit) you would like to conduct. 

For more information about issuer codes, we invite you to consult the 
support page dedicated to LBC e-Flex. There, you will also find the latest 
news and full details about recent enhancements to the platform. In 
addition, certain actions are required on your part to facilitate the transition 
to the new platform. All the information you need about these actions is 
available on the support page as well. 

https://www.banquelaurentienne.ca/EFT/transition.sn
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We’re Here to Help 

For more information or answers to any questions you may have 
throughout the transition, you can consult our FAQ. Or, you can contact 
your Business Centre Coordinator, who remains your first point of contact. 
You can also write to us directly at lbceflex@laurentianbank.ca.  

In conclusion, we extend our sincere gratitude for your continued 
confidence in Laurentian Bank. 

Sincerely, 

The Business Services Team 

Contact & Legal 

Perhaps you no longer wish to receive commercial electronic messages periodically from the Laurentian Bank? 
Unsubscribe here  

Laurentian Bank, Head Office  
1360 René-Lévesque Boulevard West, Suite 600, Montreal,  
Quebec, H3G 0E5, Canada 

www.laurentianbank.ca 

TM: Trademark of Laurentian Bank of Canada.  

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE The information in this transmission and any attachments may contain privileged and 
confidential information and is intended only for the use of the person or corporate entity to which it is addressed. The 
confidential nature of this communication remains regardless of whether or not you are an intended recipient, and the 
sender or its divisions does not waive any rights and obligations relating thereto. If you are not an intended recipient, 
please notify the sender immediately and destroy this message and all attachments, without making a copy. Any 
distribution or reproduction of this message is prohibited. We assume no liability for the interception of any Internet 
communication or the transmission of computer viruses.  
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